
Lysandra Shaw 
Executive Director 

Lysandra joined the NNRHA team as Deputy Executive Director in April, 2022 and was promoted to Executive 
Director on July 1, 2024.  In her position she oversees the daily operations and programs of the Housing 
Authority.  
 

 

 

She has spent over 20 years of her career working with local housing authorities and municipalities.   In her 
previous positions, she focused on community development and homeownership initiatives. She has extensive 
knowledge of federal housing and development programs.  

 

She holds a Master of Business Administration degree from the University of Phoenix as well as a Bachelor of 
Arts degree in Sociology from Salem College.   

 

Lysandra was born in Winston Salem, NC and moved to Virginia in 2002.  She has a love for traveling and also 
enjoys spending time with her family.  


